
From:   Achim Soelter   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 28, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0101-EX-ML-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

I am still trying to get Mr. Nguyen of the FAA to understand that I need NGT numbers for 1021 MHz/NG
147699 and 1151 MHz/NG 147701. I hope to hear back from him soon.

Mark Walker
Moog NavAids


